SECOND GRADE SUMMER MATH ASSIGNMENT

Students will need to work on Moby Max Math for 15 minutes, 3 times a week
throughout the summer.

Students will go on the regular Moby Max Math. Settings will be set on review of skills
learned in second grade this year.

If you get to the point where it is no longer review and you find it too difficult, then
go on Test Prep, Math, where again the settings will be set for review.

Use your same password that you have been using all year.
Thank you.
Ms. McCormick



Summer Reading Project for Incoming Third Graders

Over the summer, you will need to read at least one chapter book on
which to do a project. The book must be 80-150 pages long, and it must be a
book you have never read before. The book must not be a movie. When
you return to school in the fall, you will have to turn in one of two projects
to me.

Project Option 1:

1. Read the book.

2. On a piece of poster board, use words and pictures to tell about the
book. You will need to tell who the characters are, what the setting
of the book is, and what the plot of the story is (but don’t give
away the ending!). Don’t forget to put the title of the book on the
poster board.

3. You will need to prepare an oral presentation to share in front of
the class. Your poster can help you know what to say about the
book.

4. You may add extra visual aides to your presentation (such as
pictures, puppets or another poster).

Project Option 2:

1. Read the book.

2. As youread, keep a journal to write a summary of each chapter.
Your journal can be a folder with paper, a spiral-bound notebook,
or any other kind of journal.

3. In the first journal entry, be sure to tell who the characters are and
what the setting is.

4. Write in your journal in cursive or in neat printing. You will be
sharing your journal with the class.

You will turn the projects in on the first day of school. If you are
doing the oral presentation, be sure to bring in all the materials you need.



